
MDA is going to come back with changes and we will 
make it purposeful: Suman Billa 

Suman Billa, Additional Secretary & DG, Tourism, said, “The Marketing 
Development Assistance (MDA) scheme is going to come back. It is part of the 
plan for the next cycle. We want to make it purposeful, so that it can make some 
impact.  It will come with some changes.”


